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TITLE: CIB 98-08 Defense Base Act (DBA) Insurance - Change of Agent 

March 26,1998

The purpose of this Contract Information Bulletin (CIB) is to inform all contracting
officers and negotiators that contractors seeking worker's compensation coverage under
USAID's DBA contract should no longer be directed to Wright and Company. 
Those contractors seeking such coverage should be directed to: 

Clark & Sampson, Inc. 
118 North Saint Asaph Street 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314-3186 

Point of contact: Jennifer Mills 
Phone: (703) 683-6601 
Fax: (703) 683-6170 

The change of agent does not affect USAID's contract with CIGNA to provide DBA
insurance. 


